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Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to share that our Winter Fayre 
was a resounding success! Thanks to your 
generosity and support, the event raised over 
£2,000, which will greatly benefit our school and 
pupils. A huge thank you to everyone who 
donated, contributed prizes, and attended. Your 
efforts and enthusiasm made the event truly 
special. 

However, we must address an unfortunate 
incident that occurred during the Fayre. One 
member of the community behaved in a manner 
that was wholly unacceptable. Please rest assured 
that the school takes the safety of our staff, pupils, 
and community very seriously. We have been in 
touch with community members and other 
relevant services to ensure that such behaviour 
does not happen again. 

On behalf of all the staff and Governors, we wish 
you a very happy holiday season. We look forward 
to welcoming everyone back to school on Tuesday, 
7th January. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

• Friday 20th December- end of term 

-finish at 2pm 

• Monday 6th January 2025– 

Teacher Training Day 

• Tuesday 7th January 2025 – 

Children return to school 

• Wednesday 8th January 2025 – 

Nursery return to school 

 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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Ambition Pride Success 
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December Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-
primary-school/UploadedDocument/6723630d-e712-49a0-92e4-51a4b9e411de/online-safety-newsletter-
december-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-11-2024.pdf 
  

 

 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer…C                                                                                  Answer after the holidays 

 

fareWell Mr JorDan 

Mr Jordan had a lovely farewell assembly on Thursday, with some great memories. 
We wish Mr Jordan and his family best wishes for the future. He will be much missed at Anglesey and 
leaves a great legacy. 
 
Photos below. 
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y6 christMas Parties 

                                                                                Y6 having fun! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Winners! 

6K are overall attendance winners for this term! Well done 6K! They shared with SL 1 and 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Party tiMe 

Oak and SL1/2 had a talent show, party and visit from Santa. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

tree Planting at burbury Park 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 19th December, 8 lucky pupils went with Mr. Jordan and Mr. Pembleton to plant some 
trees as part of the Benjamin Zephaniah Legacy Forest.  The children should feel incredibly proud of the 
fact that they have made a contribution to the community and know that they have been responsible 
for improving the local area.     

 



 

Wreath Making in recePtion 

Oak and SL1/2 had a talent show, party and visit from Santa. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

nativity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photos in our Gallery on the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

christMas WorkshoP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photos in the Gallery. 

https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 

 


